
Please pray for our Dead whose Anniversaries occur about this time:

Catherine Deacon, Leonard Hinde, William Zucker, Denis McLoughlin, Kirk Redpath, Reginald Field, jonathan Bond, Fr Henry Tilley, Joseph Thompson, Emily Charlton, Pauline Cooney, 
Patrick McOmish, Isobelle Kelly, Grace Walsh, Rachel Hatch, Gregory Garrett-Holden,
 Mary Southwell, Theresa Larmin, Baby Tim Kowalski, Ivy Gardiner, Elizabeth Dorey, 
John O’Donnell, Michael McDonald, Dorothy kronenberger, Sister Annie Barrett, Rose Moore, Patrick Rabbitte, Eileen Griffin, Leslie Johnstone, Julia Suffield, Alice Butcher, Michael kenneally, Edward McKeever, Thomas O’Malley, May Taylor, John Moynihan,
 Johanna Elliott, Sheila Scanlon, Bernadette Perry, Ellen Bray, Michael Peterson, Patrick O’Donnell, Elsie Hinde, Michael Toye, Edmund Harvey, Abigail Stevenson, Peter Gardiner, Maureen Murphy, William Batterham, Cecilia Hartley, Christopher Keenan and Stuart Mason. 
Please pray for all who are sick in our hospital, our nursing homes and at home. For those who are anxious, bereaved or struggling in the Faith. May they experience the healing hands of Jesus through our prayerful actions and visitations. Especially we pray for:

John Abbott, Margaret Alake, Bob Cole, Dyllis Dangerfield, Jose De Abreu, Fr John Duckett, 
Joanne Fitzsimmons, Veronica Flood, Marie Gahagan, Margaret Harvey, Eileen Heneghan,
 Ben Holmes, Evelyn Hughes, Fatima Hussein, Hannah Jermain, Benjamin Joseph, Paula Lam,
 Mrs D Langan, Patricia Medlin, Ann Montgomery, Teishan Mulholland, Fr Martin Nott,
 Brendan O’Connor, Chioma Onwumere, Bernadette O’Sullivan, Fr Eamonn Power,  
Fr John Taylor, Andrew Todd, Danny Toye, Eileen Terrell, Martine Vella, 

Betty Walsh and Trudy Wijeyeratnam 

Remember Hiroshima Monday 6th August at 7pm here at St Edward’s. Speaker is Bruce Kent and full details are on the poster. The poster has a photo of a 10 year old boy carrying his brother on his back. He is taking his brother to be cremated. The photo was taken after the bombings of Hiroshima and Nagasaki. Pope Francis wanted the photo distributed and on the back he wrote “The Fruits of War” and signed his name. 

Please pray for the Repose of the Soul of Fr Peter Hackett sj who has died aged 93. He was Headmaster of The Campion School, Hornchurch from April 1963 until August 1965 - when the Society of Jesus entrusted the school to the care of the Diocese of Brentwood. After leaving The Campion School, Fr Hackett was Headmaster of three other Jesuit schools: St Ignatius College Enfield, Preston Catholic College and Wimbledon College. He was also Master of Campion Hall Oxford from 1985 until 1989. The eldest of three brothers who became Jesuit priests: his two surviving brothers are Fr Paul Hackett (Bournemouth) and Fr Mark Hackett (Zimbabwe). May he rest in peace.
Parish Building and Maintenance Fund. The monthly collection for the Building and Maintenance Fund raised £374.85. Bless you for your generosity. The next Building Fund collection will take place on the weekend of 25th /26th August.

Day for Life is the day in the Church’s year dedicated to raising awareness about the meaning and value of human life at every stage and in every condition. The Church teaches that life is to be nurtured from conception to natural death. This year’s Day for Life was celebrated on Sunday, 17 June 2018. In this parish we will have the deferred second collection on the weekend 11th /12th August. 
Blue Hoarding around No1 Site Volunteer required to take down the signs and advertising that has been placed on the hoarding. Please speak to Fr Tom.

Parish Notice Board in from of Church The wooden posts are in need of sanding and varnishing maintenance. Any offers of help please see Fr Tom.

Calais Light Ever felt you’d like to help the destitute migrants in Calais but not known where to start?  We run regular weekend car convoys from Brentwood Cathedral to chop veg & sort Refugee donations in Calais.    Please consider volunteering or if not maybe a donation at www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/calaislight.  Next Trip 28th-30th Sept.  Sign up to volunteer on our Facebook page 'Calais Light', email us at calaislight@yahoo.com or check out the Brentwood Cathedral Website

Brentwood Catholic Children’s Society Barleylands Fun Walk on Sunday 2nd September.  A great fun, family event with a choice of walks.  BBQ at 12.00 with walks due to start at 1pm. For a sponsorship form and more information, please go to www.bccs.org.uk
Family Ceili Night at The Campion School, Saturday 6th October from 7.30pm. To order tickets or find our more visit the school website or email chair@campionpa.org.uk 

Service of Healing Prayer: at St. Joseph's Church, Upminster Tuesday 7th August at 8pm. For details contact Richard & Frances Healy 01708 25071

BCYS Annual Youth Gather 20th - 21st October 2018. This event is open to those in school year 9 and above. We are delighted to be back at Essex Outdoors on Mersea Island, where there is new cabin accommodation and a brilliant range of outward bound activities. We will combine opportunities for climbing high ropes, abseiling, zip wires and much more to keep you challenged and entertained, with guest speakers and workshops which will give you fresh insights into yourself, and your faith, by telling their stories. One of our speakers will be the lively, humorous and engaging speaker Fr Paul Keane. The cost includes lunch and dinner on Saturday 20th, breakfast and lunch on Sunday 21st, two Mersea activities, 2 BCYS workshops, and a night in a Mersea log cabin – all of this for just £50. This price is thanks to National Youth Sunday parish collections, to help us subsidise such opportunities. You can apply by creating an account at www.bcys.net and applying on the Events page.

Very Last Boot Sale EVER to be held at the Marillac, Warley on Saturday 11th August.  
Don't miss out on this final boot sale at this lovely venue. The residents are so  appreciative of all that has been done by the Friends of the Marillac. Thank you.
Sacred Heart School, Upminster, Training and Resources day for Holy Communion and Confirmation Catechists, Saturday 10th November, including the launch of “Faith in Action” and reflections on the Synod for Youth, Faith and Vocational Discernment, which takes place in October. More details at https://bcys.net/events/catechist-training-day-2/ and we will be adding to these with news of workshops, etc., throughout the summer. 
Saturday 2nd March, Flame Congress, SSE Arena, Wembley. This is the largest gathering of young Catholics in England and Wales – 10,000 are expected, along with many Bishops including Bishop Alan. The theme is Significance” – we are all significant in God’s eyes. The theme has been chosen to help young people combat ever more serious issues of self-esteem and mental health fragility, and will also try to help young people to see that self-esteem is not measured in “likes” on Instagram. For smaller parishes, please contact gabriellafusi@dioceseofbrentwood.org as the BCYS  have booked some tickets especially for smaller groups. 
Three Week’s Mass Intentions
Saturday 4th       

6.30pm 
The People of the Parish 
Sunday 5th    
       
9.30am
Johnny Farrell RIP (Rabbitte)  


11.30am      Private Intention (Pitkin)
Monday 6th                 
12noon
Auguste Plom (Foundation)      
Tuesday 7th         
 
12noon 
Holy Souls (HSB)
Wednesday 8th 


12.15pm
Patrick Raftery RIP (O’Sullivan) 
Thursday 9th 
       
8.30am
Service of the Word/Holy Communion
Friday 10th           

12noon
Ints of Helen Francis (Bacon) 
Saturday 11th      

6.30pm 
Ints of Cormac Grannell (Anon)  
Sunday 12th    
       
9.30am
The People of the Parish   


11.30am
Dec’d Members of Paris & Tinjus Families 



(Ranee & Manon) 
Monday 13th                 
12noon
Private Intention (Dec’d Clergy Association) 
Tuesday 14th        
 
12noon 
Holy Souls (Herbert)

The Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Wednesday 15th 


9.30am
Ann Blackery RIP (O’Grady) 



12.15pm
Dec’d Members of Fitzsimons Family (Noble) 



8.00pm
The People of the Parish 
Thursday 16th 
       
8.30am
Service of the Word/Holy Communion
Friday 17th           

12noon
Johanna Elliott (Foundation)   
Saturday 18th      

6.30pm 
Stephen Coote RIP (Peggy) 
Sunday 19th    
       
9.30am
Patrick Raftery RIP (O’Grady) 


11.30am    
The People of the Parish  

Monday 20th                 
12noon
Holy Souls (HSB) 
Tuesday 21st        
 
12noon 
Private Intention (Dec’d Clergy Association) 
Wednesday 22nd 


12.15pm
Ann Jordan RIP (Kieran) 
Thursday 23rd 
       
8.30am
Service of the Word/Holy Communion
Friday 24th           

12noon
Dec’d Family & Friends of West Family (West) 
Saturday 25th      

6.30pm 
The People of the Parish  
Sunday 26th     
       
9.30am
Bernie Connolly RIP (Hayden)    


11.30am     Denis Ferdinando RIP (Conti) 
Morning Prayer of the Church is celebrated after the morning services. Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament normally takes place on Saturday morning’s during the Sacrament of Reconciliation from 11am - 12noon.

The Sacrament of Reconciliation is normally held on Saturday between 
11am - 12.00 noon & 5.30pm. – 6.15pm.
Parish Stewardship: Offertory Collection Weekend: 28th /29th July  

Envelopes: £636.30      Cash: £305.29      Standing Orders to 5th July £1670.52 
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CATHOLIC CHURCH

(St Edward is the Patron Saint of our Deanery)

   Parish Priest: Father Tom Jordan 

  5 Park End Road, Romford, Essex RM1 4AT

  Telephone & Fax: 01708 740308

  e-mail: romford@dioceseofbrentwood.org

  Parish Website www.stedwards-romford.org.uk    

  Diocese of Brentwood Registered Charity No.234092

  Web Site: www.dioceseofbrentwood.net 
-----------------------------------------------------------------------
   St. Peter’s Primary School         01708 745506

  Head Teacher:                              Mrs Jenny Waterfield    


Our Parish is part of the Brentwood Diocese and Alan Williams is our Bishop 

and we belong to the Havering Deanery.

We are twinned with the parish of Regina Pacis, Ladysmith, Diocese of Dundee, South Africa, 

and pray for their Bishop, Graham Rose.

Eighteenth, Nineteenth & Twentieth Sundays of the Year (B) 
5th, 12th & 19th August 2018 
Applying for a place in a Catholic Secondary School for September 2019
DIOCESAN GUIDANCE TO PARENTS/CARERS

If you are intending to apply for a place for your child for September 2019, you need to see your Parish Priest and ask him for a Certificate of Catholic Practice. Your Parish Priest will give this to you providing he is satisfied you are a practising Catholic. You will then need to take this to the Catholic School to which you are applying, together with your child’s Baptismal Certificate (or Certificate of Reception where appropriate). If you do not, for whatever reason, qualify for a Certificate of Catholic Practice and your child is baptised, then your application will come into the next category for Baptised Catholic Children. For further details, please read carefully the admissions criteria/arrangements of the Catholic school to which you wish to apply. If you think you are likely to be, in this second category, please do still apply in the normal way, and remember to take a copy of your child’s Baptismal Certificate to the school. Parents are invited to see Fr Tom to discuss their “practice in faith” on the following dates: 

For Secondary School ONLY

Surnames A-L Monday 8th October between 5pm and 7pm
Surnames M-Z Wednesday 10th October between 5pm and 7pm.

 There is no need to make an appointment, just turn up in the Church. Both parents (where possible) should attend together with the child for whom the certificate is sought. 
